
Eastridge Elementary  

10930 E. 10th Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3150 

Fax: 317-532-3189 

 

 
May 21st: Healthy Smiles 
will be at Eastridge. 
 
May 23rd & 24th: 
Music Performances by 
grade level  
 
May 25th– Incrediplex  
Field Trip  
 
May 28th—NO SCHOOL—
Memorial Day 
 
May 29th– Field Day  
 
June 1st- Awards Day  
 
June 4th– School Cook out  
 

Last day of school is 
Monday, June 4.  
EARLY DISMISSAL 
2:30 PM. 

HOME OF THE  

ROCKETS! 
 

Greetings Eastridge Families, 

It is time for all students to return their library books.  Notices have gone home for overdue and 

long overdue books.  There are no fines for books returned in good condition, no matter how late 

they are-even if they are from last school year.  Please help your child check around the house and 

in their book bag for library books. 

Now that the weather is getting warmer I would like to remind everyone of our school dress 

expectations.  Students' dress and appearance are the responsibility of the family.  It is the school's 

goal to ensure that the learning environment is not impacted by a student's clothing or 

appearance.   

 Shorts, dresses, and skirts should follow the finger-tip rule.  These clothing items should be 

longer than the student's finger tips when his/her arms are by the side. 

 Midriff or spaghetti strap shirts should not be worn 

 Sleeveless shirts must be worn over a collared shirt 

 Hats, caps, and head coverings are permitted, but they must be worn outside the building 

except on "special days" 

 No open toe or back out  shoes 

 

Finally, our all school field trip to Incrediplex is approaching fast.  Please make sure your child's 

permission slip and money is returned by Wednesday, May 23rd. 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend and I will see everyone on Monday morning! 

 

Mrs. Johnson, Principal  

WE ARE A COMMUNITY  “ You can quote me on that” 

Friday, May 18th, 2018 

Mrs. Johnson’s Journal  

Upcoming Dates 

Warren Central Wrestling will be hold-

ing a yard sale June 2nd at WCHS. The 

proceeds will fund the teams trip to 

AAU Scholastic Duals in Orlando,  Flor-

ida June 22nd-29th. They are accepting 

sellable donations from the community. 

Any unsold items will be offered first to 

Sonny day pantry and the rest will be 

donated to Goodwill. Pick Up of items 

is also available. Please Contact Jennifer 

Pierson at 317-453-9677 

for more details.  
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                   COUNSELORS CORNER    

Favorite student quote of the week: "Hey Philly, you look fresh to-
day!" 
 
I love when students offer compliments. I have been working in a 
few classrooms on the importance of showing respect to each other. I encourage 
you to IN YOUR CONVERSATIONS AT HOME to help your student  offer compli-
ments when appropriate to other kids! I tell students that sometimes a compliment 
can brighten someone's whole day! It certainly brightens mine! 
 
Parent Reminders: 
1. If your student would benefit from Camp Erin, a bereavement camp, please see 
registration at the following link: https://www.ecommunity.com/camp-erin-
indianapolis/for-campers 
2. As summer gets closer, work with your students on productive ways to spend the 
time off! I recommend getting outside, playing with friends, and/or  a summer camp? 
3. Lastly, I am happy to answer any questions and concerns you may have for your 
student in the upcoming year! Please reach out! 
 
ALSO! I will be sending out two more newsletters this year. Next weeks will be a 
small list of local summer programs your student might be interested in and the last 
one will be counselor office changes/plans for next year! 
Stay tuned! :) 
- Mr. Phillips, School Counselor  

Summer’s coming, and the YMCA is 

gearing up for an amazing Summer 

Camp season!! From playing kickball 

to shooting a bow & arrow to swim-

ming, we have activities for all of 

your child’s interests! We are offering 

camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy 

Creek Elementary , as well as the 

Warren Early Childcare Center. Ques-

tions? Call Sarah Sites at 317-407-

4207. To enroll today, go to 

www.indymca.org or call 317-484-

9622 

 

YMCA 

Tuesday, May 29th the Field Day 

Schedule is as follows: 

We are still looking for volunteers to help 

out during this event. Please call the 

front office at 317-532-3150 if you are 

willing to help.  

 

Field Day  

Weekly Attendance   

Kindergarten 1st grade  2nd grade  3rd grade  4th grade  Eastridge Total  Township Goal  

94 %  94% 95% 94% 96% 95% 97% 

Sheldon’s Daylight Camp is a co-ed 

Football Camp for current 4th-6th 

graders featuring former Warren 

Central Warriors and current San 

Francisco 49er Sheldon Day! Register 

at www.sheldonday.net. 

FREE Spring Swim Camp! The 

Warren Aquatics Club is holding a 

free swim camp for all elementary 

aged youth. You can register on 

line at 

www.warrenaquaticsclub.com. 

End of the Year Musical Concert  

Wednesday May 23 and Thursday May 24th we will have our final Music concert.   

 On Wednesday the 23rd we will have a performance by our Kindergartners from 

12:30-1:10pm and our 2nd graders from 1:55-2:35pm.  

 On Thursday the 24th we will have a performance from the “ Notables” and WCHS 

Connection Choir from 11:30am-12:10pm and our 1st graders from 1:55-2:35pm.  

 Please come out and support our Rockets in their final performance of the year. 

  

3rd and 4th grade: 9am-10:30am 

Kindergarten & LifeSkills: 1:30pm-3pm 

1st and 2nd grade: 1:30pm-3pm 

                   YEARBOOKS!! 

We have a limited supply of yearbooks in 

the front office. Please send your student 

with $12.00 if you would like to purchase 

one. Again, supplies are limited. 

 - Front Office Staff  
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Teacher of the Year  

Congratulations to 2018/19 Teacher of the Year , 

Trenee Lambert and Support Staff of the Year, 

Roxanne Nealy.  We are so proud of you both!  

Please notify the school office if 

your student will not be returning 

to Eastridge next school year, 

2018/19. 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Weinman, Secretary  

Mark you Calendar  

Tuesday, July 17th, 2018 ( 12-8pm) all new and re-

turning K-8 students are  

REQUIRED to register at the school they will be 

attending for the 2018/19 school year.  

First Day of School for 2018/19 school year is Mon-

day, July 30th,2018. 

There will be a table in the foyer of the 

school with everything we have in the lost 

and found. This table will be out until the end 

of the school year. All unclaimed items will be 

donated at that time. Parents please have 

your student check to the table for any per-

sonal belongings lost during the school year.  

Lost and Found  

Medicine Pick– Up   

Reminder: All medicine needs to be 

picked up in the nurses office  

NO LATER than  

June 4th,2018. Parents may come 

in as early as next week to pick up  

“ PRN” meds if they so desire. If you have any 

questions please call (317)532-3159 to speak to 

Nurse Marlene.  


